
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school! I hope you had a wonderful holiday together as a family. It has been lovely to talk to so many of 
you this week at our second parents’ evening and our drop-in coffee morning. 
 
We had a special worship this week with Reverend Armstrong, recognising Remembrance Day. The children came 
together to think about the special meaning of the poppies they were wearing and to sing the song ‘Peace is Flowing’ – a 
reminder that we should all aim to respect each other’s opinions and life choices to enable us all to live in peace. 
 
We would love to welcome more families to join us at Lower Heath so are holding a second open afternoon next week (the 
afternoon of the 14th November) and are also starting our stay and play sessions – see the poster below. If you know of 
anyone who is looking for nursery places and would like to come and look around, please share this information with them. 
 
It’s important for us as a school to recognise Children in Need day, which is next Friday,17th November. This charity does 
a huge amount to help families in need. Children are invited to come to school wearing yellow, something spotty, or simply 
an outfit that make them smile! The theme is ‘Challenge Yourself’ so we will be challenging children to run as many laps 
as they can (or just improve how much they run!) during our Daily 15 session on Friday. If you would like to make a 
donation to this charity, we would be happy to forward it on for you. Alternatively, you can make donations via this link. 
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  
 
We’ve added some additional dates to this term’s calendar – see the posters below.  I’ve added the dates to                                    
Dojo too.  
 
We look forward to what promises to be a very busy half term! 
 
 
 

Friday, 10th November 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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WORSHIP  
This half term, we are continuing to this about our value of 
HOPE.   
 

 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Archie S who had a birthday this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are:  
 

 

• Lower Heath Open Afternoon: 14th November 

• Stay and Play starts: 16th November 

• Movie Night: 21st November 

• Year 6 SATs workshop: 22nd November 

• Film Night: 21st November 

• Owl Class Assembly: 5th December 

• Kingfisher Class Assembly: 6th December 

• Skylark Class Assembly: 12th December 

• Robin Class Assembly: 13th December 

• Christmas Fair: 15th December 

• EYFS/KS1 Nativity: 19th December 

• KS2 Carol Service: 21st December 

• Break up: 22nd December 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

